Important notice regarding travel restrictions associated with the COVID-19
pandemic

Dear Applicant,

You have applied for a Schengen visa to visit Greece.

Please be aware of the following important notice regarding travel restrictions and limitations to enter and
travel into the Schengen area, which are associated with the COVID-19 pandemic.

It must be underlined that under the present epidemiological circumstances, holders of Schengen visas do not
have the automatic right to travel freely within the Schengen area. This is due to the fact that in order to
contain the pandemic, individual Schengen Member States have imposed or may impose additional travel
restrictions and limitations for travelers applying from Russia.

In view of the above, you are strongly advised to check for any restrictions and/or travel limitations existing in
the Schengen area before your departure.

| have read and understood the contents of the present notice.

Date:

Name of Applicant:

YBaKaeMmblil 3a9BUTENb,
Bbl noaanv 3asBeHNE Ha MOJIyHEHUNE LEHTEHCKOM BU3bl A/1A noceleHus Mpeuun.

O6paTnTe BHUMaHMe Ha c/eaylollee BarKHOE yBeJoMaeHne 06 orpaHMYeHMAX Ha NOe3AKM M OrpaHMYeHMA Ha
Bbe3a 1 Bbe3y, B LLleHreHCKyo 30HY, KOTopble CBA3aHbl ¢ NaHaemunen COVID-19.

CI'Ie,CI,VET noAYepPKHYTb, YTO B HbIHEWHUX 3NNAEMUNONOTNYECKUX obcToATeNbCTBAX Bnagenblbl WEeHFreHCKUX BU3
HE UMEKT aBTOMAaTUYECKOro npasBa Ha CBO60,EI,H0€ nepeagsuvxXeHue B npegenax LLleHreHcKOoM 30HbI. 9TO
CBA3aHO C TeM, UYTO A4 CAepPXnNBaHUA NnaHAEeMUN OTAE/IbHbIE TOCYyAapCTBa-41€HbI LLleHreHcKoro cornaweHuna
BBE/IU U MOTYT Ha/I0OXKUTb 4OMNO/IHUTE/IbHbIE OrPAHUYEHNA Ha NOE3AKN N OTPpaHUYEeHUA ONA
nyTewecTBEHHMKOB, NOAAOWMX 3aaB/IeHne n3 Poccun.

B cBA3M C BbILLIEN3/IOXKEHHBIM HACTOATE/IbHO PEKOMEHAYETCA Nepes OTbe3A0M NPOoBepUTb Haanumne
orpaHuyeHuin u / namn orpaHUYeHnii Ha noesaku B LLIeHreHCKyo 30HY.
Al NPOYUTaN U NOHAN CoAeprKaHNe HACTOALLEro yBeJOMNEHUS.
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(DaMM}WIﬂ, nMA 3aAaBUTENA:




